
 

 

May 19, 2015 

 

Mr. Tommy Ellis and Mrs. Nicole James 

Carrollton-Farmers Branch Soccer Association 

2150 N. Josey Lane 

Carrollton, TX 75006 

 

Dear Mr. Ellis and Mrs. James: 

 

The City’s long-standing partnership with the Carrollton-Farmers Branch Soccer Association 

continues to be tremendously successful and beneficial to our community. 

 

Your generous donation of the portable soccer goals will benefit the many users of our soccer 

fields at Pepper Park.   

 

I am appreciative of the dedication and tireless efforts demonstrated by the Carrollton-Farmers 

Branch Soccer Association. On behalf of the City Council, the citizens of Farmers Branch, and 

City staff, I thank the Carrollton-Farmers Branch Soccer Association for this generous donation.  

 

    

       Sincerely, 

 

       Bob Phelps 

       Mayor  

 


